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Sidney Sherman Chapter #2
Minutes

December 10, 2019

The members of the Sidney Sherman Chapter #2, Sons of the Republic of Texas (SRT) gathered
at Kelley's Family Restaurant in Texas City before 6 PM. on December 10.

President Steven Manis opened the meeting at 6:37 PM. Vice-President Robyn Davis provided 
the invocation and led us in the pledges to the United States and Texas Flags.

Chapter Members attending: George Armstrong, Larry Armstrong, Robyn Davis (Vice 
President), Doug Fullilove, Steve Manis (President), Billy Mayo (Treasurer), Doug McBee, 
Stephen McCreery, William McLaren, Mike Mitchell, and Clark Wright (Secretary).  

Guests attending: Linda McBee

Honorary Members attending: Christy Erickson, Chaille Manis, Wendy McCreery and Carol 
Mitchell

We had a total of 11 members attending with a total of 16 present.

Recent Chapter Events:  Chapter members participated in Christmas Parades in Tomball and 
Texas City.  Both events were tremendously successful.  In the latter we received first 
place for our display. Photographs of the float and trophy can be viewed in the gallery 
section of the web site. President Manis began his report of the November meeting of the 
SRT Executive Committee Meeting.  He deferred to Robyn Davis for the most significant 
activity of this meeting. Our own Steve Manis has now been entered into nomination as 
Knight of San Jacinto.  The Committee approved, beginning the two (2) process to invest 
Steve.  Steve should be installed at the Annual Meeting in 2021. Robert Kendall, KSJ also 
endorsed Steve.

Upcoming National Events: Texas Independence Day will be celebrated on March 2 in the 
morning in Hermann Park, then in the afternoon in Washington on the Brazos. The next 
Friday we hope to gather in San Antonio for “Dawn at the Alamo’.  On November 11 We had a 
good attendance to our first annual Barnes/Forward Award given at Santa Fe High School.

Ancestor Roll Call: Members each provided a short synopsis about their ancestor’s 
contribution to the Republic.

Steve adjourned the meeting at 8:15 PM. with a group photo taken after the meeting.
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